
Maywood Board of Education Special Meeting 

December 2, 2017 

Maywood High School, Maywood, NE 

 

The Special Meeting of the Maywood Board of Education was called to order by President Russ 

Gerlach at 9:33 a.m.  

 

The Open Meetings Act is posted in the Media Center and the Conference Room and notice of 

meeting was published in the Frontier County News and posted at the Maywood Post Office, the 

Community First Bank, the Village Market and the Maywood Public School. 

 

All Board members were present. 

 

This meeting was convened for the purpose of interviewing candidates for the position of 

Superintendent of Schools.  Interviews were conducted by three separate groups; a group of 

patrons and parents, a group of employees and the third group was the Board of Education.  

Those being interviewed were Jason Brown, Nick Mumm, and Chris Geary. 

 

President Russ Gerlach announced that the meeting would be in recess at 10:35 a.m. to allow for 

preparation for the next interview. 

 

President Russ Gerlach reconvened the meeting at 10:44 a.m. 

 

President Russ Gerlach announced that the meeting would be in recess at 11:26 a.m. to allow for 

preparation for the next interview. 

 

President Russ Gerlach reconvened the meeting at 11:58 a.m. 

 

President Russ Gerlach announced that the meeting would be in recess at 1:06 p.m. to allow for 

preparation for the next interview. 

 

President Russ Gerlach reconvened the meeting at 1:29 p.m. 

 

It was moved by Sheri Hartley and seconded by Marty Schurr to adjourn the meeting at 2:56 

p.m. and to set the next regular meeting of the Maywood Board of Education for December 11, 

2017 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Motion Carried 5-0 

 

 

 

 


